Candilaria Jackson

From: Cordell Hindler <cordellhindler@ymail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 12:46 PM

To: Human Resources

Subject: Public Comments

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.
Hello Kandi,
| AM Forwarding the Following Comments for the Record:

1. for the September 14th Agenda, The Personnel Commission Should Consider Hosting a Retreat In the Fall to Go over
the Expectations for 2023

2. Also | was Glad that the Job positions got Passed

Sincerely
Cordell



